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Voting is a sacred right that we should all have access to. By making the standard for 

voting be in person, we severely limit the number of people who can vote. How is this 

fair? Thousands of people are home bound due to health reasons. Thousands of 

people do not have access to a reliable ride to get them to a voting station, and/or 

live far far away from voting centers. Thousands of people are not afforded a day off 

to vote in person. It is inequitable to remove our right to mail in our votes. Is our 

country for all, or for some? If the answer is truly for all, then all people should have 

an equitable way to cast their ballots, and mail in voting is a tried and true way to give 

voting access to all people.  


